

Nascot Wood Junior School Newsletter: November 2016

Headlines

Dear Parents,

Welcome to our November newsletter.

Thank you to those parents who were able to come along to our Achievement/open morning this morning. There will also be an opportunity for parents to meet with their children's class teachers later this month and a letter was sent out yesterday regarding this, which is also on the website.

Unfortunately Brian, our School Crossing Patrol, is seriously ill in hospital and not expected back for some time. We wish him all the best for a speedy recovery.

We will be commemorating Remembrance Day at school on Friday 11th November and have received a delivery of British Legion poppies which will be available from the playground after school this week and next week, or from the school office at other times. We have also received the Poppy Appeal pack with friendship bracelets, rulers, wristbands and reflectors. We will be arranging for the children to make donations for these items over the next two weeks if you would like to send your children in with some money. Suggested donations are 50p - £1 per item.

The School Council will be having a cake sale on Tuesday 8^{th} November, after school, with an Autumn theme. Please bring in your cakes and other baked goods on that day for sale to support this event which will help fund our celebration day later in the year.

Watford will be hosting a Christmas lights switch-on on Thursday 10th November, from 4.30pm, beside the pond on The Parade, High Street. There will be a magical snow king and queen (stilt walkers) who light up in the dark leading a procession around the pond, dancers, singers, a Jack Frost juggler and a fire show finale.

With best wishes for the new half term,

Christina Singh
Headteacher



DAILY NEW

Congratulations to the Stars of the Month

Blanca Marina, Arann & Jahkai - Willow

Nidhi, Charlie & Anjali – Holly

Tiffany & Zaheen - Oak

Sahana, Daniel, Zoya & Saaim – Juniper

Anya, Safa & Lillia - Maple

Isabella, Musa & Finley - Elm

Saif & Lexie - Beech

Jasmine, Jenna, Jenany & Arjun – Rowan

Megan, Daniel & Divyesh - Poplar

Gold Book Award:



Messages from the NWSA



The Prize Draw winners for October 2016 were; 1st prize – ball 18 - David Allen 2nd prize – ball 5 - Marilyn O'Shea

We are pleased to announce that despite the lower than expected turn out at the NWSA Fashion Show, we still managed to raise £775 profit for the charity!

Thank you to all those who gave their time to help and for those who supported this event.

Forthcoming events;

November

1st- 3rd November – 'Phil the Bag'
Thursday 10th November 7.30pm – NWSA Meeting

November events

Monday 7th November Y6 visit to The House of Commons

Wednesday 9th November 'Tim Peake Space Assembly'

Tuesday 15th November Y6 Basketball tournament at Queens' School (named children)

Thursday 17th November Y5 Visit from Astronomy Roadshow

Tuesday 22nd November Parent Consultations

Thursday 24th November Parent Consultations

Wednesday 30th November Y3 Speed Stacking Festival at Queens' School (named children)

A more extensive list of forthcoming events and information from after school clubs and activities can be found on the website in the 'Information for Parents' section.



